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The Board of Education of the Chico Unified School District met in a Special Meeting at 6:00 p.m. in the Shasta 
Elementary School multipurpose room.   
The following were present: 
 

BOARD MEMBERS: 
Rick Anderson, President 
Steve O’Bryan, Vice President 
Rick Rees, Clerk 
Scott Huber, Member 
 
ABSENT: 
Anthony Watts, Member 
 
ADMINISTRATION: 
Dr. Scott Brown, Superintendent 
Bob Latchaw, Executive Director – Human Resources 
Kelly Mauch, Assistant Superintendent – Educational Services 
Randy Meeker, Assistant Superintendent – Business Services 
Janet Brinson, Director – Educational Services 
Bob Feaster, Director – Educational Services 
Vikki Gillett, Director – Information Technology 
Dr. Cynthia Kampf, Director – Educational Services 
Mary Leary, Director – Maintenance & Operations/Transportation 
Tracy Martineau, Director – Classified Personnel 
Bernard Vigallon, Director – Educational Services 
Kim Hutchison, Executive Secretary  
 
OTHERS: 
Association representatives, news media, and visitors. 
  

1. 
1.1 
 

CALL TO ORDER 
At 6:00 p.m.,  Mr. Anderson called the meeting to order and welcomed visitors. 
 

2. The purpose of tonight’s meeting is for the annual review of the Strategic Plan adopted in September, 2002.  
District Administrative Staff presented information regarding the progress which has been made on four of the 
eight strategies.  The remainder of the strategies will be discussed during the Regular Board of Education 
meeting on Wednesday, October 15, 2003. 
 

3. At 8:38 p.m. the meeting was adjourned. 
 

 
APPROVED: 
 
_____________________________ 
Board of Education 
 
_____________________________ 
Administration 

 


